
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Project WILD and Aquatic WILD 
Professional Development Workshop  

For Educators of Students in Grades K–12 
 
 

Date:  Saturday November 2, 2019   Time:  9:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 
 
Location: Buttonwood Park Zoo, 425 Hawthorn Street, New Bedford  
https://www.bpzoo.org  
 
Facilitator: Mary Beers, Teacher/Naturalist and John Hanlon, Teacher/Naturalist      
 
Pre-registration required:  Contact Pam Landry, MassWildlife, pam.landry@state.ma.us, 
(508) 389-6310. Registration deadline is October 19, 2019. 
 
Don’t miss this exciting opportunity to receive training in this award winning, 
interdisciplinary nationally recognized program! It is one of the most widely-used 
conservation and environmental education programs among educators of students in 
kindergarten through high school. The program emphasizes terrestrial and aquatic 
wildlife because of their intrinsic, ecological value, as well as their role in teaching how 
ecosystems function. Through the use of balanced curriculum materials and professional 
training workshops, Project WILD accomplishes its goal of developing awareness, 
knowledge, skills and commitment.  
 
Workshop participants will receive a copy of the revised guides and a certificate of 
completion! This hands-on workshop has applications for school teachers, scout leaders, 
camp counselors, nature center staff, home educators, after care teachers, parents, etc.  
 
  *Please bring a bag lunch or purchase lunch on-site at the Bear’s Den Café  

*Wear clothes and shoes appropriate for indoor and outdoor activities 
 

https://www.bpzoo.org/

